
 
 
 
 
 

 

               Circular for Classes - LKG to 9th & 11th   
 

Wishing Merry Christmas & Happy New Year 2020 
 

Respected Parents 
 

Namaskar/ Sat Shri Akal 
 

We are pleased to wish You and our Dear Students Merry Christmas & a wonderful 

New Year 2020. We pray to Almighty for the fulfillment of all your needs and 
aspirations. 
 

 The school has tried its level best to reach upto the expectations of All Students 
and Parents and aims for the same persistent efforts in the future too. 
 

 Let us be a better human, a better person and a better citizen. New Year is a time 
to better ourselves for a better world. 
 

We seek our pleasure to inform you that Winter Break is scheduled from          
25th Dec, 2019 to 2nd Jan, 2020. 
 

The school will re-open on 3rd Jan, 2020 at the same timings. 
 

To keep your ward busy and for the preparation of upcoming exams some 
Topics of Home work are assigned so that he/she can perform better in Periodic test-3. 
Kindly guide your ward to learn the assigned topics carefully as this assigned work is 
the part of Periodic test-3.  
 

Note: Periodic-3 Test will be from 4th Jan to 10th Jan, 2020. 
 

As we celebrate the New Year & Christmas, We wish everyone Success,                 
a healthy long life and a Fresh New start. 
 

Have a grand and prosperous New Year & Merry Christmas!!! 

 
With Warm Wishes 
 
Dr Mohan Lal Sharma       Academic Supervisors  
Principal 


